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Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

We have received your letter dated June 12, 1989, which transmitted the proposed
scope of participation and objectives for the Braidwood Station's 1989 emergency
preparedness exercise scheduled for September 6, 1989. After obtaining several
clarifications from Mr. R. Haight of your staff, we find these proposed

,objectives to be acceptable. "

If you have any questions or wish to revise the exercise objectives, please
have your staff contact hr. T. Ploski of my staff at (312) 790-5529.

Sincerely,

%~
L. Robert Greger, Chief
Reactor Programs Branch

,

cc: T. J. Maiman, Vice President,
PWR Operations

T. Kovach, Nuclear Licensing Manager
S. Hunsader, Nuclear Licensing Administrator
R. E. Querio, Station Manager
D. E. Cooper, Regulatory Assurance Supervisor
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII, Braidwood
Resident Inspector, RIII, Byron
D. W. Cassel, Jr. , Esq.
Richard Hubbard ;

J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public 1

Utilities Division
H. S. Taylor, Quality Assurance Division .

E. Chan, OGC {
G. Berry, OGC )
Stephen P. Sands, NRR

|W. Travers, EPB, NRR j
D. Bement, FEMA, RV '
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